
$50$25

The 2024 Community Appreciation Dinner will be held on
Thursday, October 17th at the Knights of Columbus in Downtown
Ticonderoga. This year, rather than having multiple restaurants

and organizations donate dishes for the buffet, 
we will be have the Knights Banquet Hall & Catering

 team take care of our meal for the evening. 

To successfully host this event, and to keep this event free for
area volunteers, committees, organizations, and all those who
attend we will need to raise $2,500. This will cover the cost of

food and décor. If you would like to donate to this cause, please
mark what you would like to pledge, and either include 

that amount as you send this form back to TACC, 
94 Montcalm Street, Suite 1, Ticonderoga, OR stop by 

the TACC office with cash, check or credit card. 
All sponsors will  receive recognition via the event 
program, be included in the after press release, and 

will be included in a thank you post on Facebook.
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